
 
Intertribal Agriculture Council 

100 N. 27th Street, Suite 500, Billings, MT 59101 
 
 
 

IAC Congratulates Secretary Tom Vilsack on his Nomination to Secretary of USDA 
 

December 11, 2020 
 
On behalf of the Intertribal Agriculture Council, we’d like to congratulate Secretary Tom Vilsack              
on his nomination to serve as Secretary of Agriculture in the Biden-Harris Administration.             
Throughout his tenure, Secretary Vilsack has shown a strong commitment to tribal producers             
and tribal governments, including establishing the Office of Tribal Relations in the Office of the               
Secretary and updating USDA’s tribal consultation policies. We look forward to building back             
better with Secretary Vilsack as we address the systemic, historical, and current challenges             
currently facing Indian Country agriculture.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Zach Ducheneaux 
Executive Director 
Intertribal Agriculture Council 
605-222-3852; zach@indianag.org 
 
 


